
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We have a number of unnamed coats, six form blazers, memory sticks, glasses, sets of 
house keys, cat eye, pencil cases, water bottles and lunch boxes in Reception. If you think 
that your son/ward is missing any of these items would you please ask him to retrieve it 
from us.  

Any unnamed items will be disposed of by the end of this week. 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs Nute/Mrs Jones 
Reception 

 


